
Dear Colleague, 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to System Office! 
 
Thank you to all who joined one of the informational benefit sessions earlier today. As referenced in the 
sessions, a helpful My Benefits web page has been created. This site includes various documents and 
resources to assist you in this transfer, including Colleague FAQs, the presentation that was used in the 
benefit sessions, and a recording to one of the sessions for those who were unable to join. We 
encourage you to visit this site often in the event additional resources are added and/or documents are 
updated with new information. 
 
Click here to access the web page. 
 
Questions may be directed to the Trinity Health HR Service Center, your leadership, or local HR team. 
 
 

Trinity Health System Office Human Resources 

 

 
 
 
 

https://www.trinity-health.org/my-benefits/health-welfare/transitions/mercyone-genesis-to-system-office/

